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Issue 3 

Our Vision is for...all members of the school community to work together to develop happy, confident 

and enthusiastic children who thrive in a stimulating and exciting environment—an environment 

where there is mutual respect so that each child develops a lifelong love of learning. 

Half Term 

We hope you all have a lovely half term break.  School 

re-opens on Monday 4th November at 8.40am. 

Wear Yellow Day 

Thanks to everyone for 

supporting World Mental 

Health Day on 10th October 

and wearing yellow.  The day 

was a great success and we raised lots of awareness 

around mental health and wellbeing. 

Harvest Donations 

Many thanks for all the wonderful harvest donations for 

Selby Food Bank which have been brought in over the 

last few weeks, your generosity is greatly appreciated. 

Cutlery 

Please may we remind 

parents/carers that if you are 

sending a yoghurt or desert in your 

child’s pack lunch that there is also 

a spoon with it! All cutlery is needed for school 

lunches therefore there are no spares to hand out, 

thank you. 

Poppies 

This year as part of our remembrance 

day commemorations we are hoping 

to make a banner for the front of 

school spelling out ‘Remember’.  This will be made up of 

crafted poppies, either knitted, recycled plastic or any 

other craft materials.  We hope you will join us in 

making as many poppies as we can ready for our return 

after half term. 

 

Cross Country 

We are very pleased to announce that four children 

made it through to the North Yorkshire Cross Country 

finals at Dalby Forest in November.  Well done to the 

eight regional finalists who competed at Selby College 

you all ran really well! 

Reading Challenge 

Miss Langridge hosted our first 

reading challenge afternoon 

tea on Tuesday, the children 

enjoyed juice, cakes, 

sandwiches and biscuits while 

talking about their favourite 

books. Will you be next half 

term’s star reader? 

 

Book Fayre 

The book fayre will be arriving in school for a week on 

Tuesday 19th November.  It will be open from 8.40-

8.55am and after school 3.15-3.45pm daily until 

Tuesday 26th November.  Please pop in for a look! 
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